Leeann Leeds

From: Salter Keith (WEST KENT PCT) [keith.salter@nhs.net]
Sent: 15 February 2012 16:56

To: Leeann Leeds

Subject: Taxi Driver Medicals

Dear Leeann

on behalf of the Partners of Town Medical Centre I am writing to confirm that this practice would like to be
considered as Sevenoaks District Council's appointed medical practice.

In consideration of this the practice undertakes:-

» To carry out a medical examination to Group II levels on licence applicants and other requested examinations
by Sevenoaks DC on licence holders as advised by the Drivers Medical Group which are necessary to achieve
the medical standard thought to be appropriate for Hackney Carriage or Private Hire Vehicle drivers.

¢ That a medical questionnaire provided by Sevenoaks DC and drawn up in consultation with this practice will
be completed by applicants for licences prior to any medical examination and brought with them to the
examination.

e That the results of the examination will be sent to Sevenoaks DC urgently in pre-paid envelopes by a
'notification’ drawn up in consultation with this practice.

¢ To charge the following fees for this service:-

Medical Examination £55
Medical Review £40
Annual Retainer £1500

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you

Yours sincerely

Keith Salter

Practice Manager

Town Medical Centre, Sevenoaks
01732 454545
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the

sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it.

Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any
action in reliance on its contents:

to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in
England and Scotland

NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with
NHSmail and GSi recipients

NHSmail provides an email address for your career in the NHS and can be accessed
anywhere

For more information and to find out how you can switch, visit
www.connectingforhealth.nhs.uk/nhsmail
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